
 
 
  
 
 
 

   

MFM Bulletin: 025-2024 
 
Date:  October 8, 2024 

Subject:  Hurricane Milton  
 
 

As many of you are aware, the state of Florida is currently bracing for hurricane Milton to hit west-
central FL sometime tomorrow.  
 
Because the National Hurricane Service has predicted damaging winds, life-threatening storm surges, 
and heavy rainfall to extend well outside the forecast cone; MFM is temporarily suspending all closings 
and purchasing of loans in the state of Florida until further notice. 
 
We will continue to provide updates and additional information as we receive it. Once specific areas 
impacted by hurricane Milton have been determined and declared by FEMA, an inspection will be 
required per MFM’s Disaster Policy. 
 
Please contact the MFM Underwriting Dept. (underwriting@memberfirstmortgage.com) if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you 
 

mailto:underwriting@memberfirstmortgage.com

